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Goodbye and Good Luck Year 6!

I can’t quite believe the time has come to say
goodbye to this amazing group of young

people. This year really seems to have flown
by! They have been a truly outstanding class
and they will be greatly missed by us all here
at St. Joseph’s. We wish them all the vert best
as they take the next step on their learning
journey. We miss you already. Thank You!!!

Last Breakfast Club
Sadly, Breakfast club ends today due to the reduced number of children attending. We,

unfortunately, cannot afford to keep it running. Many apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Thank You
I’d like to take this opportunity to say thank you for

your continued love and support. We are very
blessed as a school family to have such wonderful
parents and carers. Have a marvellous summer!


